
 

 

 

 

Cancellation of May Day celebration at Sisa Dukashe 

Stadium-Mdantsane 
 

Members should take note that the Eastern Cape May Day celebration that was to be hosted by the 

Office of the Premier with the involvement of workers Federations, has unfortunately been cancelled. All 

transport arrangements that were made are consequently also cancelled. 

 

This decision is regretted and the PSA apologizes to it’s member for any inconvenience caused by this 

decision. 
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